Linda Heath

Right now, the WA Department of Ecology, the Port of Seattle, and the cruise trade industry
organization are renegotiating a voluntary anti-dumping Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) in
the Puget Sound and an amendment to ban the discharge of scrubber wastes is on the table!

Please do NOT allow scrubber wastes to be discharged into state waters! This is harmful for both
the water and land environment, not to mention all living things that rely on the environment. We
must be good stewards of nature if we expect to have a viable place for humans to live now and in
the future!



